
 
 
 

                                                                                  
 
 

ENGINEERING & DEVELOPMENT                     March 2019              Public Notice 
SERVICES 
 
THE PROJECT 
 
The Mineral Road and Maitland Drive Reconstruction and Servicing Extension Project 
will resume shortly. This year’s construction includes work on Maitland Drive from 
Highway 62 to Mineral Road and on Maitland Drive from Parks Drive to Farnham 
Road:  

• Installation of a new water main and sanitary sewer, including new service 
connection pipes from both the water main and sewer to the property line. 

• Installation of a new storm sewer. 
• Road widening, new concrete curb and gutter and new asphalt paving. 
• Installation of new sidewalks, street lighting, and landscaping. 
• Construction of a roundabout at Maitland Drive and Farnham Road intersection. 

Underground installations, road reconstruction and base course asphalt were 
completed last year on Mineral Road and on Maitland Drive from Mineral Road to 
Parks Drive. Please note Contractor presence in these areas will continue in 2019 for 
surface asphalt paving, landscaping and miscellaneous cleanup.   
 
CONTRACTOR INFORMATION 
 
The Contractor for this project is K. Mulrooney Trucking Ltd. The Contractor will deliver 
a Project Notice to adjacent property owners and will communicate with property 
owners during construction to provide information on traffic disruptions; to coordinate 
service connection locations; and to maintain access to properties.  
 
For information or assistance during construction, please contact:  
Chris Mulrooney, Site Supervisor, (613) 876-6416 
Rob Raposo, Project Manager, (613) 561-2198 
 
PROJECT SCHEDULE 
 
The Contractor will re-mobilize on April 1, 2019. This project was planned to be 
completed over two construction seasons (2018 and 2019) with a winter shutdown in 
between. Construction is anticipated to be completed this Fall 2019.  
 
Your continued patience and cooperation during this project is appreciated. Should you 
have any questions or require information, please contact: 
                                

Deanna O’Leary, Senior Project Manager 
(613) 967-3200 x3527 

doleary@city.belleville.on.ca 
www.belleville.ca/projects 
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